
 

 

15th March 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that a residential trip has been booked for our Year 5 and 6 pupils to 

Ford Castle in Northumbria. 

 

The date of this visit is Monday 25th September to Friday 29th September 2017 inclusive. 

 

The children will have the opportunity to experience a wide range of exciting outdoor activities 

including a boat trip to the Farne Islands. The visit will give the children the chance to develop and 

challenge skills gained on earlier visits. A meeting will be held in July during which we will provide 

you with detailed information on what the children will need to take with them, what activities they 

will be taking part in, and give you forms which will need to be filled in and returned to school in 

advance of the trip. If in the meantime you require information about the Centre or have specific 

queries please ask Mr. Jelf.  

 

The cost of this week-long residential visit will be approximately £330 per child; once we have 

confirmed the number of children attending we will issue a firm price. If you will find it difficult 

paying the full amount for this visit then please let me know as soon as possible. 

 

If you would like your child to take part in this trip could you please complete and return the 

attached slip, and make payment online at Schoolcomms of a deposit of £30.00, no later than 

Friday 31st March. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs ML Thirlaway 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Name of child _______________________________________________________________ 

 

 I confirm that my child will be attending, and has my permission to go on, the residential visit 

to Ford Castle on Monday 25th September to Friday 29th September 2017 inclusive. 

 

 I have paid the deposit of £30.00 per child via the School Gateway 

 

 

 

Signed _____________________________________________ Date _____________________ 


